
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 1:43:35 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 9:53 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Susan mccurdy

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
As I understand you need to increase to make money, but increasing so much that it will break the bank for most
canadians  is ridiculous.  Please give hard working Canadaians a break that they so need right now.  Covid has set us
all back.

Susan

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
No

-- Attachment --




